


Un-Official Translation 

Computer Scientist 

Dr.Dong-Keun Shin 

 

Dear Sir. 

Your congratulatory message on the occasion of New Year was received. 

I also would like to congratulate you the Christmas, and pray for your good health.  

I wish you and great people of Korea the new year of 2011 full of success particularly in 

scientific affairs. 

Mohammad Karim Khalili 

2nd Vice President  

Islamic Republic of Afghanistan 


















































